STATE OF VERMONT
OFFICE OF THE COURT ADMINISTRATOR

Administrative Directive No. PG-5 State Court Administrator

EXEMPTION OF JUDICIAL BUREAU FROM DELIVERY OF
COURT DOCUMENTS TO ATTORNEYS BY E-MAIL

In exercise of the authority given to the Court Administrator under Supreme Court
Administrative Order No. 45 to allow courts to send designated documents to lawyers and
specified persons by e-mail, Administrative Directive PG-4, issued on October 19, 2015,
authorized all types of court documents, with some exceptions, be sent by e-mail delivery to all
attorneys with cases in all divisions of the superior court, the Supreme Court and the Judicial

Bureau.

Effective immediately, the Judicial Bureau is exempt from the requirements of
Administrative Directive PG-4 to deliver court documents by e-mail, and delivery of notices of
hearing and all other Judicial Bureau documents will continue to be sent in the same manner as
prior to issuance of Administrative Directive PG-4.

This Administrative Directive is effective immediately. P
Dated the 2™ day of November, 2015. AR
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